
PROPOSED MORICHES 
ANNEX NEW BUILDING

PROPOSED MASTIC BEACH 
ANNEX RENOVATION

PROPOSED EXISTING 
LIBRARY RENOVATION

The library board of trustees will hold 
its next meeting on Monday, October 
28, to review the proposed repairs and 
improvements to our facilities that we are 
considering and the costs. The meeting will 
be held at the Mastics-Moriches-Shirley 
Community Library on William Floyd 
Parkway in Shirley and will start at 7:00 pm.

The library board has finalized a new 
renovation proposal to present to the 
community. 

Main Library Building 
The plan would fully restore and repair the 
main library building, which is over 35 
years old. We would be making major 
technological upgrades as well.

Mastic Beach Branch 
The library is also proposing to make 
improvements to the building we recently 
purchased in Mastic Beach. The goal is to 
renovate and expand this facility to a 7,000 
sq foot branch on Neighborhood Road.

Moriches Branch 
The William Floyd School District has 
offered the library access to 3 or 4 acres 
along Montauk Highway in Moriches. 
Our plan is to construct a 7,000 sq foot 
branch in Moriches to service the growing 
population of the eastern portion of the 
library district. 
 
If you would like to be part of the process, 
please attend the meeting on Monday, 
October 28, or visit our website at 
buildinginfo.communitylibrary.org

Dear Neighbor, 

Sincerely,

The Board of Trustees 

Letter from the Library Board
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See The Final Plan For The 
Mastics-Moriches-Shirley 

Community Library’s Future

BE A PART OF THE PROCESS - JOIN US AT OUR NEXT MEETING 
 MONDAY, OCTOBER 28, 7:00 PM, AT THE MASTICS-MORICHES-SHIRLEY COMMUNITY LIBRARY


